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Newsletter 3rd November 2023 

 
Harvest Donations and Caritas 

Thank you so much for all your kind dona�ons to our Harvest collec�on. Our Caritas team did a great job in 

promo�ng and collec�ng the items that came into school and they should be very proud of their hard work. 

The food is now to be distributed to the Lally Centre and Khizra Mosque. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Start and end of the school day 

We have sent out information today about the changes to the start at end to the school day. We are 

hoping that this works better for parents.  

We will still be on the KS1 gate at the start and end of the school day if you have any questions or 

concerns. 

 

 

 

 

Friday 17th November 2023 is Children in Need Day. To help support the charity we are having a pyjama day 

at school. The children can come to school dressed in their pyjamas. They can wear slippers when inside the 

building, but will need a change of shoes for play�me, lunch�me and PE . We will make sure PE takes place in 

the hall  on this day.  

We Are asking families to donate £1 on the day. This will go towards fundraising for the charity and also 

school fund. We know the children are really looking forward to this and can't wait to have a great day. 
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Attendance  

A huge thank you to all our parents, carers and chil-
dren who are working hard to improve our overall at-
tendance.  An amazing well done to our Reception 
class who achieved 100% attendance. They will be 
rewarded with a lovely hot chocolate treat. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception 100% 

  

Year 1 90.3% 

  

Year 2 90% 

Year 3 94.8% 

Year 4 95.8% 

Year 5 97% 

 

Year 6 96.5% 

Overall average 95.2% 

Do you know a child turning three? 

School still have places available in Nursey and Reception. Places are full time. We are now looking for children to 
start in Nursery in January. 

What we can offer: 

• being on a primary school site 

• a stimulating outdoor area 

• a team of highly qualified staff 

• conveniently located within the community  

• high quality learning environment 

• intakes throughout the year 

To arrange a visit, contact the school office on 0161 205 6965  

Parents Mornings 

It was lovely to see so many parents at our recent coffee morning.  The date of the next meeting is Thursday 16th 

November. This will focus on the role of the adult in play and will be led by Miss Hampson and Miss Edmunds. We 

will also have representatives from Sure Start who will discuss again the support they can offer to parents. 

We are also going to send information about phonics mornings to parents. We are going to host a week where 

parents can sign up and come into school to see their child being taught phonics. Further information will follow 

soon. 

For more information on what your child is learning, please keep checking our school website. 
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